
TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 

PROCUREMENT OF CORE BANKING SYSTEM HARDWARE  

REDHAT LINUX OS 

 

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender placed in Newspapers- The Nation 

and Roznama Jang on 28th March, 2024 and posted on websites, PPRA (Ref: TS535895E) & NBP (Ref: NT-

03/27/2024-1) be treated as cancelled. This advertisement is available on NBP and PPRA websites. 

 

Divisional Head,  

Procurement Division  

Logistics Communications & Marketing Group,  

National Bank of Pakistan, 

3rd Floor, NBP Head Office, Karachi. 

Tel: 021- 99220331, 38902435 

 



CORRIGENDUM 
 

PROCUREMENT OF CORE BANKING SYSTEM HARDWARE  
REDHAT LINUX OS 

 

Reference to NBP Tender Notice for “Procurement of Core Banking System Hardware Redhat Linux OS” published in 
Newspapers (The Nation and Roznama Jang) dated March 28, 2024 and on websites of NBP & PPRA (Ref: NT-03/27/2024-
1 & TS535895E) dated March 27, 2024 and March 28, 2024 respectively. 
 

This is to inform you that advertisement in Standard Bidding Document on Page No 4 should be read with the 
advertisement available on websites & newspapers. 
 
NBP reserves the right to cancel this invitation at any stage of the tender as per PPRA rules. If you have any query, please 
contact to the Procurement Division on: 021-99220331 & 021-38902647  
 

 
 
 
Divisional Head  
Procurement Division  
Logistics Communications & Marketing Group  
National Bank of Pakistan  
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office,  
Karachi 
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